Antoinette Pancaro

From: Jason Tagg <jtagg@nsvfc.org> L
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 7:45 AM o
To: Antoinette Pancaro

Subject: Re: June NSVFC Board meeting 03 JW -9 A & 25

" Caution: This is an external email and may have suspicious subject of content. Please avoid clicking links o

attachments if you do not know the sender. When in doubt, contact your IT Manager.

Good morning,

My apologies, but | did not make it home from work last night, and will not be out of work today until 10 this evening.
The joy of 3 jobs. | understand this is not your issue, but if possible, please let this email serve as official notice that the
NSVFC Board meeting, scheduled for June 12th 2023 at 7pm, is officially cancelled. A special meeting will be scheduled
for June 14th at 6pm. 1 will do a special meeting agenda this weekend so you will have it Monday to post for the
Wednesday meeting. | hope this is sufficient notice, but if not I'll handle any repercussions from my lack of
preparedness,

Thank you, and again, my apologies

Jason Tagg, Board Chairman

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 8, 2023, at 09:23, Jason Tagg <jtagg@nsvfc.org> wrote:

Good morning,
| will get those sent to you when I get home tonight so you will have them tomorrow morning. Thank

you
Jason

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 8, 2023, at 08:34, Antoinette Pancaro <APancaro@northstoningtonct.gov>
wrote:

Hello Jason,

According to the yearly meeting schedule for the North Stonington Volunteer Fire
Company Board of Trustees, the regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 12,
2023 at 7:00 PM. If you are having the meeting date and time changed to Wednesday,
June 14, 2023 at 6:00 PM, then you will need to file a cancellation notice for the June

12t meeting and file a Special Meeting agenda for the June 14" meeting.

Please file the cancellation notice and the Special Meeting agenda for the above
meetings with me. If 1 don’t hear from you by Friday, June 9, 2023, then | will file what

you sent.



Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Antoinette Pancaro, MMC, MCTC, CCMO
North Stonington Town Clerk

40 Main Street

North Stonington, CT 06359

Telephone: {860} 535-2877 Ext. 121
FAX: (860) 535-4554

From: Jason Tagg <jtagg@nsvfc.org>

Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 7:54 PM

To: Antoinette Pancaro <APancaro@northstoningtonct.gov>
Subject: June NSVFC Board meeting

Caution: Thi_s.is_aj’h_éxtézrnal email and may have suspicious subject or content. Please avoid clicking links or
attachments if you do_not know the sender. When in doubt, contact your IT Manager.

Good morning,

This months NSVFC board meeting has been moved from Monday the 12th to
Wednesday the 14th at 6pm. Attached you will find the agenda for the meeting. Please
post with the town at your earliest convenience.

Thank you

Jason Tagg, Board Chairman

**This email originated outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
if you do not recognize the sender and know the content is safe **

#*This email originated outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments if you do not recognize the
sender and know the content is safe **



